
 Partnership for South Hampshire  

 
 
Report of the Corporate Portfolio Holder 
 
 

Recommended:  

That the Planning Portfolio Holder be appointed to the Partnership for South 
Hampshire Committee. 

 

SUMMARY:  

 The Borough Council has had a joint voluntary agreement with ten other local 
authorities across South Hampshire to deliver regeneration of the core areas in 
the south Hampshire sub-region. 

 It is necessary to appoint a member to the Joint Committee. 

 

1 Background  

1.1 The Cabinet needs to consider the appointment of a Councillor to serve on 
the Joint Committee. 

2 Resource Implications  

2.1 There are no resource implications other than travel costs. 

3 Corporate Objectives and Priorities 

3.1 The joint arrangements provide for the discharge of a Council function which 
contributes to the Council’s Corporate Objectives. 

4 Conclusion 

4.1 It is recommended that the Planning Portfolio Holder be appointed to the Joint 
Committee in accordance with the agreement.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



Background Papers (Local Government Act 1972 Section 100D) 

None 

Confidentiality   

It is considered that this report does not contain exempt information within the 
meaning of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972, as amended, and can 
be made public.  

No of Annexes: 0 File Ref: N/A 

(Portfolio: Corporate) Councillor T Tasker 

Officer: Karen Dunn Ext: 8401 

Report to: Cabinet Date: 26 May 2021 
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